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Small City Transit Characteristics

1976

examines the net economic benefits associated with various strategies and
practices for coordinating human service transportation and general public
transit provides quantitative estimates for these strategies and practices and
identifies innovative and promising coordination strategies and practices

Transit Productivity Program

1984

this report provides an overview of the tribal transit planning process and
detailed guidance about the various steps for planning and implementing a
tribal transit system the steps that are described may be used for planning a
new transit system enhancing an existing service or taking action to sustain
services while the guidebook is primarily aimed at tribal transit planners it
will also be of interest to tribal transportation planners and liaisons at all
levels of government in the research effort data were collected from 67 tribes
during phase 1 and more detailed information was collected from 48 tribes
during phase 2 fifteen tribes were visited for the development of case studies
data were collected regarding the type of transit services the size and scope
of the transit programs and funding approaches

Managing Public Transit Strategically

1987

trb s transit cooperative research program tcrp synthesis 53 operational
experiences with flexible transit services examines transit agency experiences
with flexible transit services including all types of hybrid services that are
not pure demand responsive including dial a ride and americans with
disabilities act paratransit or fixed route services but that fall somewhere in
between those traditional service models

Transit Productivity Program: A compilation of spring
conference papers

1984

transportation expert jarrett walker believes that transit can be simple if we
focus on the underlying geometry that all transit systems share in human
transit revised edition he provides the basic tools and critical questions
needed to make smarter decisions about designing and implementing services
refreshed with updated information and examples the first edition of human
transit published in 2011 has become a classic for professionals advocates and
interested citizens no other book explains the basic principles of public
transit in such lively and accessible prose all based on a respect for your
right to form your own opinion walker s goal is not to make you share his
values but to give you the tools to clarify and advocate for yours walker has
updated and expanded the book to deepen its explanations his ongoing work as a
network planning consultant has provided a wealth of new examples images and
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tools new topics include the problem with specialization the role of flexible
or demand response services how to know when to redesign your network and
responding to tech industry claims that transit will soon be obsolete finally
he has also added a major new section exploring the idea of access to
opportunity as a core measure of transit s success whether you are a
professional or a concerned citizen the revised edition of this accessible
guide can help you to achieve successful public transit that will enrich any
community

Economic Benefits of Coordinating Human Service
Transportation and Transit Services

2003

the scope of this synthesis is to 1 search out useful information on the use of
computer aided scheduling and dispatch casd in demand responsive transit drt
services 2 develop an amalgamation or compendium of the current knowledge and
successful practices used in computerizing the functions necessary to
efficiently and effectively operate such drt services and 3 report on measures
used to resolve specific problems in planning and implementing casd the
ultimate objective in compiling a considerable storehouse of information is to
make this information available to the public transit community private and
nonprofit organizations that are providing drt services will similarly benefit
from a review of these results

Developing, Enhancing, and Sustaining Tribal Transit
Services

2012

drawing on transit experience from various countries and markets this book
examines the economic environment of transit operations the cost and production
properties of transit service supply and the policies and prospects of transit
regulatory reform the principal objectives of the book are first to conduct
theoretical and empirical analyses of the major factors which jointly determine
the economic structure and conditions of the transit sector and second to
explore and suggest policies which could resolve the sector s present crisis
and make it economically viable the first objective is explored in part one
where major structural demand factors and regulatory and subsidy conditions are
identified and examined analytical and empirical measurement of technical
production characteristics of transit services supply is carried out in part
two part three focuses on transit regulatory reform policy issues the book is
aimed primarily at an audience of transportation professionals including
economists and planners as well as public policy analysts it requires in
general a sound background in economics mainly microeconomics thus graduate
students in economics geography urban planning and public policy and advanced
undergraduates with good training in economics can best benefit from this book

Managing Public Transit Strategically

1987-11-01

trb s transit cooperative research program tcrp synthesis 67 bus transit
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service in land development planning examines successful strategies that assist
in the incorporation of bus transit service into land developments as well as
the challenges that transit agencies face when attempting to do so the report
also explores the state of the practice regarding the use and components of
transit agency development guidelines publisher s description

Operational Experiences with Flexible Transit
Services

2004

trb s transit cooperative research program tcrp report 116 guidebook for
evaluating selecting and implementing suburban transit services examines the
current status of suburban transit services and land use environments and the
relationship between the two types of suburban transit services include
commuter route deviation demand response circulators shuttles and vanpools also
the guidebook describes the emerging trends that significantly influence the
availability and operation of suburban transit services tcrp only document 34
is the companion document to the guidebook tcrp only document 34 includes eight
case studies that describe the types of suburban transit services offered the
types of operational issues the funding arrangements the marketing program the
performance measurement program and the successes challenges and lessons
learned from introducing suburban transit services the companion report also
includes quantitative and qualitative decision matrixes publisher s description

Human Transit, Revised Edition

2024-02-06

transportation research board national research council

Computer-aided Scheduling and Dispatch in Demand-
responsive Transit Services

2004

the purpose of this synthesis was to document the past and current experiences
of public transit agencies that have planned implemented and operated fare free
transit systems the report concentrates on public transit agencies that are
either direct recipients or sub recipients of federal transit grants and
provide fare free service to everyone in their service area on every mode they
provide the report will be of interest to transit managers and staffs small
urban and rural areas university and resort communities as well as stakeholders
and policy makers at all levels who would be interested in knowing the social
benefits and macro impacts of providing affordable mobility through fare free
public transit a review of the relevant literature was conducted for this
effort reports provide statistics on changes in levels of ridership associated
with fare free service white papers or agency reports identified by the topic
panel or discovered through interviews with fare free transit managers were
also reviewed through topic panel input internet searches listserv
communications and apta and trb sources the first comprehensive listing of
public transit agencies that provide fare free service in the united states was
identified a selected survey of these identified public transit agencies
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yielded an 82 response rate 32 39 the report offers a look at policy and
administrative issues through survey responses five case studies achieved
through interviews represent the three types of communities that were found to
be most likely to adopt a fare free policy rural and small urban university
dominated and resort communities

Public Transit Economics and Deregulation Policy

2013-10-22

options demand responsive service jitney service car van bus pools conventional
and express bus service

Application of Transportation Economics to the
Evaluation of Urban Transit Service

1986

trb s transit cooperative research program tcrp synthesis 76 integration of
paratransit and fixed route transit services explores the experiences of
transit agencies that have attempted to depart from the traditional binary
model of separate fixed route and paratransit services by seeking a variety of
ways to integrate their services options examined in the report include the
provision of paratransit feeder services community bus or circulators
connectors fixed route fare incentives and route deviation publisher s
description

Bus Transit Service in Land Development Planning

2006

examines experience in integrating private management and capital with public
transport policy objectives in a number of developed economies

Guidebook for Evaluating, Selecting, and Implementing
Suburban Transit Services

2006

examines the effects of current trends e g demographic economic social land use
and transport policy and trends expected over the next 15 years on current and
future transit markets although many of these trends are not favorable to
public transit a number are identified that provide opportunities for
maintaining current transit markets and creating new expanded or different
transit markets the report identifies 40 transit service concepts that appear
to offer the most effective means of adjusting to these societal trends

Uses of Higher Capacity Buses in Transit Service

2008

transit services in the united states are in trouble ridership has dwindled
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productivity has declined and operating deficits have widened the traditional
approaches to running transit systems government planning or operation of bus
and rail services government subsidization of private operations heavy
regulation of all transit modes have failed and there is little hope of their
ever succeeding under current practices but public transportation cannot simply
be abandoned can it then be made more self supporting and efficient the authors
of this book say it s time to rethink the fundamental structure of transit
policy the book focuses on street based transit buses shuttles and jitneys
while street based transit in the u s today usually means bus service in other
times and places streets have also been served by smaller vehicles called
jitneys that follow a route but not a schedule the authors examine a variety of
transit services jitney services from america s past illegal jitneys today
airport shuttle van services bus deregulation in great britain and jitney
services in less developed countries the authors propose that urban transit be
brought into the fold of market activity by establishing property rights not
only in vehicles but also in curb zones and transit stops market competition
and entrepreneurship would depend on a foundation of what they call curb rights
by creating exclusive and transferable curb rights to bus stops and other
pickup points leased by auction the authors contend that american cities can
have the best of both kinds of markets scheduled and unsubsidized bus service
and unscheduled but faster and more flexible jitneys they maintain that a
carefully planned transit system based on property rights would rid the transit
market of inefficient government production and overregulation it would also
avoid the problems of a lawless market cutthroat competition schedule jockeying
and even curbside conflict among rival operators entrepreneurs would be able to
introduce ever better service revise schedules and route structures establish
connections among transit providers and use new pricing strategies and
travelers would find public transit more attractive than they do now once the
system of curb rights is sensibly implemented the authors conclude the market
process will take over then the invisible hand can do in transit what it does
so well in other parts of the economy

Standards, Procedures and Guidelines for Competitive
Procurement of Public Transit Services

1988

in the interest of learning more about contracting as a method of transit
service delivery the 1998 transportation equity act for the 21st century tea 21
called on the transportation research board trb to conduct a study of
contracting by recipients of federal transit grants tea 21 called for an
examination of the extent and practice of transit service contracting and its
effects on operating costs customer service safety and other aspects of service
quality and quantity to conduct the study trb convened a 12 member committee of
experts in public transportation management labor economics and public policy
in carrying out the study the committee reviewed previous reports on transit
service contracting conducted its own nationwide survey of public transit
systems and their general managers and interviewed transit managers labor union
leaders contractors and members of transit policy boards resulting findings and
conclusions are summarized in this report along with additional insights and
ideas for follow on study the contents are organized as follows 1 introduction
2 public and private provision of transit in the united states 3 conceptual
framework and previous studies on contracting 4 transit service contracting in
the united states extent and practice 5 transit contracting experiences and
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advice from general managers and 6 summary and assessment

Implementation and Outcomes of Fare-free Transit
Systems

2012

this handbook focuses on how to measure customer satisfaction and how to
develop transit agency performance measures it will be of interest to transit
managers market research and customer service personnel transit planners and
others who need to know about measuring customer satisfaction and developing
transit agency performance measures the handbook provides methods on how to
identify implement and evaluate customer satisfaction and customer defined
quality service

Transit System Productivity

1977

from the contents initial planning for urban transit systems s c wirasinghe
public transport timetabling and vehicle scheduling a ceder designing public
transport network and routes a ceder transit path choice and assignment model
approaches a nuzzolo schedule based transit assignment models a nuzzolo
frequency based transit route choice models m florian

Analyzing Transit Options for Small Urban
Communities: Transit service objectives and options

1978

describes exemplary transportation services and innovative transportation
alternatives designed to enable older persons to maintain independence

Integration of Paratransit and Fixed-route Transit
Services

2008

first published in 1999 this book applies formal economic measures to the
passenger and taxpayer benefits of public transit service in the united states
under a public choice analytical framework approximately 400 local transit
budgets have been renewed annually for more than 25 years these budgets
epitomize braybrooke and linblom s concept of disjointed incrementalism and
buchanan s concept of public choice since local legislators funded transit
despite constant academic criticism of transit performance on the other hand
braybrooke and lindblom and buchanan show that local budgets capture benefits
that traditional planning analysis does not grasp this is borne out in analysis
in the book indeed far from draining society transit returns five dollars in
benefits for each one dollar of public subsidy after explaining the analytical
framework in chapter 1 four chapters are devoted to measuring the value of
transit benefits the concluding chapter draws out the implications of this
approach and of benefit measurement for policy and planning
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ITF Round Tables Privatisation and Regulation of
Urban Transit Systems

2008-10-23

bus rapid transit projects improve transit service and can contribute to
economic development

Transit Markets of the Future

1998

in the u s while brt projects vary in design they generally include service
enhancements designed to attract riders and provide similar transit related
benefits to rail transit

Transit Research Abstracts

1973

Simplified Guidelines for Evaluating Transit Service
in Small Urban Areas

1984

Curb Rights

2011-02-01

Bus Transit Service Strategies

1986-01-01

Contracting for Bus and Demand-responsive Transit
Services

2001

A Handbook for Measuring Customer Satisfaction and
Service Quality

1999
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Advanced Modeling for Transit Operations and Service
Planning

2003

Washington Metropolitan Area Transit Authority

1985

North Central Corridor Light Rail Transit (LRT)
Extension, Dallas County, Collin County

1997

Mid-Jordan Transit Corridor

2007

Improving Public Transit Options for Older Persons

2002

Washington Metropolitan Area Transit Authority
Compact Amendments

1988

Policy and Planning as Public Choice

2019-07-09

Acquisition and Public Operation of Transit Services
in Providence-Pawtucket Metropolitan Area

1965

Proceedings of the Symposium on Urban Public Transit
and Minorities: Challenge of the 80's

1984

https://2021breastfeeding.mombaby.com.tw/


how to avoid work by william john reilly (2023)

2021breastfeeding.mombaby.com.tw

Bus Rapid Transit

2018-01-08

Regional Service and Finance Study on Transit

1984

Bus Rapid Transit

2013-10
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